From: Lisa A. Hanks, MMC <Lisa.Hanks@fairhopeal.gov>

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 2:07 PM

To: Lisa A. Hanks, MMC <Lisa.Hanks@fairhopeal.gov>

Subject: Ordinance No. 1725 and No. 1726 - Annexations of segments of Main Street and Nelson Drive

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Attached please find Ordinance No. 1725 and No. 1726 - Annexations of segments of Main Street and Nelson
Drive. These will be published on September 29, 2021 and still need to be recorded.

Thank you,

Lisa A. Hanks, MMC City Clerk
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